


division	agrees	that	we	should	stay	under	the	umbrella	of	the	Allied	Health	and	
Wellness	Meta	Major	and	will	be	completing	the	survey	indicating	that	decision.	
	
Next,	Katy	presented	the	classes	that	are	on	the	discontinuance	list.	And	the	
following	is	what	was	agreed	upon:	

ATHL	31B	and	45A	deactivate


